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Sunday afternoon, 
June 23rd, the 
first baseball 
games of the 
season will be 

played on the Terrace Bay ball field, The 
Port Arthur Red Sox, a member of the Lakehead 
league, will visit Terrace Bay to play the 
home team in an exhibition twin-bill, with 
the first game starting at 1:30 p.m. The 
first game will be a full 9 inning contest 
and after an interlude of 15 minutes the 
second game will start and will be a 7 inning 
contest, 

  
The Lakehead league is a strong 

league and even though the Red Sox are temp- 
Orarily at the bottom of the league, they will 
be a strong test for the home team, There are 
many good ball players on the visitor's roster 
including the Bradley brothers, Dardis, 
Poulton, and others, The home team has been 
practicing but this will be their first test 
in actual competition this year. The Terrace 
lineup will be made up of Moro, Thomas, and 
Kolody pitching, Hanley, Schritt, and Boychuk 
catching, Whalen, Osmar brothers, W. Marsh, 
Hanley, and Boychuck in the infield, while the 
outfielders will be chosen from Ward, Stachiw, 
Hansen, Marcella, J. Marsh, Pluta and others, 
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The team certainly hopes that a large 
number of supporters will turn out for the 
games, It is difficult to arrange hardball 
games here at Terrace due to the distance 
visiting teams have to travel. To help 
expenses there will be a charge for seats in 
the grandstand, and for cars driving into the 
plaving area. The charge for cars will be 
\0¢ per car which also entitles the driver to 
sit in the grandstand. Otherwise adults in 
the grandstand will be charged 50¢, high 
school children 25¢, and the younger children 
10¢. 

Let's have a good turn-out for the 
first hardball games of the season, 
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This year's summer playground and 
swimming programme, sponsored by the Terrace 
Bay Recreation Association, will commence 
Monday, July lst, this year and run until 
Saturday, August 3lst. 

Registrations for these programmes will 
be sent out in the near future, 

Staff for the summer programme will be 
as follows; 

Playground Director ~ Eileen Johnson, 
Playground Leaders ~- Gayle Cotton 

- Norma Schock 
Swimming Instructors - Marvin Steen 

- Kit Thomas 
~ Ken Ward 

  

~ 180 Hudson Drive is offered 
for sale for approx. $5900, 

If interested please contact C. E. Paget by 
4:30 peme, Monday, June 24, 1957, 
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